Send Out Laborers

“As I stood there at graduation, listening to the proud applause of
all those who supported us graduates throughout seminary, I could
not help but cry a little. It wasn’t a simple hand clap; it was solid
applause, because the people there knew how hard we worked to get
to the point we are today. . . . I was overwhelmed by the fact that
God is calling me into set-apart ministry, and the people in the
room affirmed that. The applause continues to ring in my ears as |
take the risk to close doors behind me and walk through new ones.”

— Britnee Harbaugh, Class of 2014

A snapshot of Bethany engaging the world -

¢ Scott Holland, Slabaugh Professor of Theology and Culture and
director of peace studies and cross-cultural studies, is teaching a
course titled Just Peace, in which students explore the
movement inspired by the World Council of Churches to
integrate peace into every part of life. This class feeds into the
upcoming Presidential Forum weekend about the same topic,
inviting the larger community into the conversation to see
peacemaking as a pilgrimage that we share with one another.

o Courtney Hess, Lilly Grant project director, continues to tackle
questions of debt and financial literacy in the seminary context.
One way of doing this is by using a variety of faith-based
financial literacy courses. Hess encourages students to make
solid financial plans for futures in ministry while integrating
stewardship into the fabric of their financial decisions.

Bethany Theological Seminary equips spiritual and intellectual
leaders with an Incarnational education for ministering,
proclaiming, and living out God’s shalom and Christ’s peace in the

church and world.
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Highlights of 2014-15 — Bethany’s 110" Year

¢ Eighteen new Bethany alumni/ae received degrees in May.

# Bethany was named to the 2015 class of Seminaries that Change the
World by the Center for Faith and Service at McCormick Theological
Seminary.

« Dr. Nate Inglis, a member of Olympic View Church of the Brethren,
was hired as assistant professor of theological studies and began July
1, 2015.

o Our faculty presented more than 160 sermons, workshops, and other
group presentations. As professionals in their fields, they also
participated in national and international guilds and conferences,
speaking in Jamaica, London, South Africa, and Vienna.

o The Institute for Ministry with Young and Young Adults hosted more
than sixty-five people at the first Young Adult Forum—Anabaptism,
the Next Generation.

& We celebrated the success of the Reimagining Ministries campaign
with a total of $6.6 million raised, surpassing the original goal by 12
percent.

¢ The Bethany Neighborhood, reduced-cost community housing for
students, was dedicated, including the naming of Patterson House for
longtime Bethany supporters Ivan and Clara Patterson.

Upcoming Events to Welcome You to Bethany

¢ ENGAGE campus visit day, designed for exploring the Bethany
experience: Friday, October 30, 2015
+ Seventh Presidential Forum, October 29-31, 2015: A Pilgrimage of

Just Peace

& Explore Your Call for high school students: July 2016
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You can partner with the education Bethany provides by

& nurturing and calling out persons who show interest in ministry and
encouraging them to consider a Bethany education;

praying for our students, faculty, and staff;
giving to Bethany’s mission by check, online, or with gifts of property;

reading Wonder & Word magazine and visiting our website for news,
information, and webcasts of Bethany and denominational events:
www.bethanyseminary.edu.
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